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March 3, 1955

Mrs, iSdith M. Lawrence 
1017 Oliver Street 
South Pasadena, California 

My dear Mrs» Lawrence«

Mrs» Dorr gratefully appreciated your letter of 
February 17.

1 have thought you might be interested in the en­
closed data regarding Mrs» Dorr and a few comment a on 
the book by other people»

Mrs. Dorr gave the book to The Dorr Foundation for 
distribution and you will be Interested in knowing that 
the United States Information Agency have requested copies 
for world-wide distribution»

Its impact on different people is quite varied. At 
a small party the other day one mother directly and an­
other by message told her that It had changed their atti­
tude toward their husband and children by emphasizing the 
beauty and importance of motherhood»

If you should come East we would be very happy to 
see you, either in Mew York or Westport where we now are, 
and think we may see you in Los Angeles.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr
Enclosures (County Fair reprint and comments)
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